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MAR 1 2 1981

Re: DEA-80-11B4-P

Mr. Barold Weisberg

Route 12

Frederick, Marylamd 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Your Freedom of Informstion-Privacy Act (FOI/PA) request seeking information
from the Criminal Division identified documents which were referred to the
Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) for 2 direct reply to you.

The referred documents are being released to you im their entirety.

The document repreduction fee has been waived, end the documents are enclosed
herewith,

Sincerely,

Peter B. Bensinger
Administrator

by Russ Aruslan, Chief
Freedom of Information Division

Enclosures



